
NOTICE OF HEARING ON APPLICATION FOR CHANGE IN CONDITIONAL USE 

PERMIT 

 

 

Please take notice that a public hearing will be held at the Milton Town Hall, 

23 First Street, Town of Milton, Rock County, WI beginning at 6:30p.m. on 

Monday, December 8, 2014 to consider the following change: 

Application of Harold Traynor Revocable Trust/Scott Traynor, 7030 E County 

Road N, to modify or change two conditions on the existing conditional use 

permit to operate a gravel pit to extract materials from these properties, and 

to develop the mineral resource to supply aggregate for highway projects. 

The parcels are 6-13-102.01 and 6-13-99; Sections 12 & 13; Town 4 North; 

Range 13 East; total acreage to be used for the project is 137, in the Town 

of Milton. 

Conditions to be modified or changed out of the 31 conditions presently in 

place are: number 3, which does not allow the use of wash plants for 

screening and washing aggregate materials; and number 12 which requires 

that all gravel pit operations cease by September 15, 2018. 

Any person interested and/or affected by this proposed change will be given 

a chance to express their opinions at this time. The Milton Town Board will 

hold a joint meeting with the Planning & Zoning Committee and review this 

request. 

 

Dated this 19th day of November, 2014  

Sandra Kunkel, Town Clerk 

 

 

Posted: November 24, 2014 

Published: November 26, 2014 


